
On 5/18/2016 2:31:57 PM, New York DEC Support wrote:

5/18/16
 
Dear Mr. Alderson:
 
This is in response to your May 3, 2016 Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) 
request seeking, “. . .pertaining to the Crestwood gas-storage operation in 
Reading, NY and to all Crestwood subsidiaries operating there . . . ANY and ALL 
responsive records to show that the DEC actually knows what substances are 
being injected into the salt caverns on Seneca Lake . . . specifically, for test 
results on the contents of the caverns or other documents that might lead the 
DEC to think it knows what's in them . . . from 1/1/2000 to present.”
 
Be advised that your request is denied, as any records in the agency’s 
possession responsive to this request will be provided to you in response to your 
previous request, numbered W005663-033116.  The agency is currently 
processing request W005663 and it is due June 24, 2016.
 
You have the right to appeal the Department's denial of access to these records. 
Any such appeal must be submitted in writing and within thirty days of the date of
this email or letter.  Please direct any appeal, in writing, to:
 
 FOIL Appeals Officer
 Office of General Counsel
 New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
 625 Broadway
 Albany, NY 12233-1500
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me and reference FOIL 
W004786-030916.
 
Sincerely,

Aldie K. Levine, Esq.
Records Access Officer, Office of General Counsel
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, Albany, NY 12233
P: (518) 402-9522 | F: (518) 402-9018 | access.records@dec.ny.gov
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